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Dear Ms. Walli,
Re: EB-2008-0187 Hydro One Electricity Distribution Rate Change

The following is to inform you that the Society of Energy Professionals (SEP) is
requesting intervener status in the above Hydro One Distribution rate change
proceedings. Our interest in this application is in protecting the electricity rate payers of
Ontario so that they may continue to enjoy safe, reliable and affordable electricity
system. As such we will be reviewing the total revenue requirement with a view to
ensuring that electricity distribution costs are prudently incurred and that the system 1is
properly maintained and built to serve the needs of the users.

The SEP represents more than 7.600 professional employees in the electricity industry in
Ontario, including engineers, scientists, supervisors and others. The Society is an aftiliate
of the International Federation of Professional and Technical Engineers.

We have no objection to a written proceeding.
Please direct all communications to the SEP and our representative to:

The Society of Energy Professionals
IFPTE Local 160, AFL-CIO, CLC
425 Bloor St. E, Suite 300

Toronto. Ontario

M4W 3R4

Office: (416)979-2709 x 2255
Email: longri@society.on.ca

Fax: 416 979-5794

Attention: Richard Long

425 Bloor Street East, Suite 300
Toronto, Ontarioc M4W 3R4
www.thesociety.ca

Tel 416-979-2709

Toll Free 1-866-288-1788

Fax 416-979-5794



